
The South Pacific Stock Exchange (SPX) is Fiji's sole securities
exchange, operating under a license from the Reserve Bank of Fiji. 

SPX invites Expressions of Interest (EOIs) from qualified and
experienced firms to design and develop a mobile application that
will serve as a key channel for market engagement and investor
access.

The project aims to develop a mobile app that delivers real-time
market information, investor tools, and educational content, with a
key feature being the digitized investor onboarding process. The
app must securely integrate with external systems via APIs to
handle dynamic financial data and offer a scalable, user-friendly
interface.

Eligibility

EOI respondents with a proven track record in developing mobile
apps for financial services, particularly those involving API
integration and real-time market data—will qualify to receive the
RFP.

EOI Submission

Interested firms should submit a signed letter of interest,
including a company profile and relevant experience, addressed
to the CEO of SPX. EOIs must be emailed to info@spx.com.fj with
the subject line “Mobile App Development –
SPXEOI/MAPP/02/2025” by 5:00 PM FJT on 5 May 2025. 

Eligible firms will receive a detailed Request for Proposal (RFP).
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